
VILLAGE OF SPRINGVILLE 

FALL LEAF AND BRUSH 

COLLECTION SCHEDULE AND REQUIREMENTS 

 
The Village of Springville fall pick up is as follows: 

 
1. After October 1st and until snow flies leaves should be raked to the street 

between sidewalk and curb/pavement edge (not in street or on sidewalk).  
 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  LEAVES IN PLASTIC BAGS WILL NOT 

BE PICKED UP BY THE DPW. 

 
2. The week of October 7th is the only week of limb pickup in October. 

 

3. Limbs are to be placed parallel to the curb, as close to the street as possible 

(between the sidewalk and curb or pavement edge) to allow for pick up 

without lawn damage.  Limbs that are larger and can go through the chipper 

are the only limbs that will be picked up.  Limbs will be picked up separately 

from leaves as time permits.  Limbs must be separated from the leaf piles. 

Small brush and root balls should be mulched or placed in your garbage. 

 

4. The only limb pickup in November and the last pickup for the year will be the 

week of November 18th.   

 

        Thank you for your continued cooperation.     

             

       Duane Boberg 

       Village Superintendent 

       Of Public Works 

    

 

 
“This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer.” 

 

        

             

  

 
 

 

 


